
Ideas

Bobby Cinema



  The Watercolour Ideas Book Joanna
Goss,2018-04-05 Many artists first learn to paint
in watercolour. But this flexible, dynamic medium
has an immediacy that is perfect for
experimentation. Discover textures, applications,
techniques, combinations of materials, and new
ways of tackling the medium you love. Rub it, dab
it, scratch it, scrunch it. Cut it, glue it, sew
it and seal it. And above all, learn from what
other people do! This little book is full of big
ideas from contemporary artists to inspire you to
think differently. With a new idea on every spread
of the book, you will discover fresh ways of
working with watercolour to create work that is
original and exciting.
  Not My Idea Anastasia Higginbotham,2018-09
People of color are eager for white people to deal
with their racial ignorance. White people are
desperate for an affirmative role in racial
justice. Not My Idea: A Book About Whiteness helps
with conversations the nation is, just now,
finally starting to have.
  Idea Makers Stephen Wolfram,2016 This book of
thoroughly engaging essays from one of today's
most prodigious innovators provides a uniquely
personal perspective on the lives and achievements
of a selection of intriguing figures from the
history of science and technology. Weaving
together his immersive interest in people and
history with insights gathered from his own
experiences, Stephen Wolfram gives an ennobling
look at some of the individuals whose ideas and
creations have helped shape our world today.
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Contents includes biographical sketches of:
Richard Feynman Kurt Godel Alan Turing John von
Neumann George Boole Ada Lovelace Gottfried
Leibniz Benoit Mandelbrot Steve Jobs Marvin Minsky
Russell Towle Bertrand Russell Alfred Whitehead
Richard Crandall Srinivasa Ramanujan Solomon
Golomb
  How to Have Great Ideas John Ingledew,2016-02-01
How to Have Great Ideas is the essential guide for
students and young professionals looking to
embrace creative thinking in design, advertising
and communications. It provides 53 practical
strategies for unlocking innovative ideas.
Strategies include improvisation techniques,
changing the scenery, finding hidden links,
looking to nature for inspiration, combining
unusual systems, challenging set boundaries and
many more. Each strategy is packed with great
examples of successful contemporary and historical
designs – from a designer dress made out of an old
typewriter to ticket machines powered by recycled
bottles in China, via the reimagining of famous
brand logos and mis-use of photocopiers. Packed
with practical projects to kick-start inventive
thought in idea-blocked moments, this book
explores creative thinking across all visual arts
disciplines.
  The Collage Ideas Book Alannah Moore,2018-05-01
Collage allows your creativity to run riot. It
lets you juxtapose disparate elements, styles and
media against each other and create something
entirely novel, bizarre, arresting, beautiful,
ironic or unsettling. Old and new can be fused
together; digital and handproduced can be
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combined. What you can create with collage knows
no bounds. Expertly curated with an eye to the
fresh, the exciting collection of new collage
ideas will inspire collage artists at every level,
from those dipping a toe in the art form to
experts.
  Book of Ideas Radim Malinic,2016-03-01 Book of
Ideas series Vol.1 - suitable for art and design
students, freelancers, art directors, graphic
designers and all other creatives looking to grow
their careers. Book of Ideas is just that: an
outpouring of what one creative director and
designer has discovered from many years working in
the strange and endlessly fascinating world of the
creative industry. Sharing advice on everything
from inspiration to inbox control, facing your
fears, finding happiness in your work, the art of
self-promotion and beating creative block. It is
also illustrated with some of the most important
and resonant portfolio projects. Book of Ideas is
an invaluable tool to any creative at any stage in
their career.
  Ideas Arrangements Effects The Design Studio for
Social Intervention,2020-06-25 Ideas are embedded
in social arrangements, which in turn produce
effects. With this simple premise, this radically
accessible systems design book makes a compelling
case for arrangements as a rich and overlooked
terrain for social justice and world building.
Unpacking how ideas like racism and sexism remain
sturdy by embedding themselves in everything from
physical and social infrastructure to everyday
speech and thought habits, this book gives readers
the tools to sense, intervene in and imagine new
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arrangements.
  Brightly Burning Alexa Donne,2018-05-01 “One of
the most anticipated YA debuts of 2018, Brightly
Burning is a gothic, romantic mystery with hints
of Jane Eyre, Marissa Meyer, and Kiera Cass.”
—Entertainment Weekly “Brightly Burning delivers a
brooding gothic mystery and a swoony romance, all
set in space. Donne’s atmospheric, twisty update
of a cherished classic will keep you up late into
the night!” —Elly Blake, NYT bestselling author of
the Frostblood Saga Stella Ainsley leaves poverty
behind when she quits her engineering job aboard
the Stalwart to become a governess on a private
ship. On the Rochester, there’s no water ration,
more books than one person could devour in a
lifetime, and an AI who seems more friend than
robot. But no one warned Stella that the ship
seems to be haunted, nor that it may be involved
in a conspiracy that could topple the entire
interstellar fleet. Surrounded by mysteries,
Stella finds her equal in the brooding but kind
nineteen-year-old Captain Hugo. When several
attempts on his life spark more questions than
answers, and the beautiful Bianca Ingram appears
at Hugo’s request, his unpredictable behavior
causes Stella’s suspicions to mount. Without
knowing who to trust, Stella must decide whether
to follow her head or her heart. Alexa Donne’s
lush and enthralling reimagining of the classic
Jane Eyre, set among the stars, will seduce and
beguile you.
  The Idea Hunter Andy Boynton,Bill
Fischer,2011-04-04 A different way of discovering
and developing the best business ideas Jack Welch
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once said, Someone, somewhere has a better idea.
In this myth-busting book, the authors reveal that
great business ideas do not spring from innate
creativity, or necessarily from the brilliant
minds of people. Rather, great ideas come to those
who are in the habit of looking for great ideas
all around them, all the time. Too often, people
fall into the trap of thinking that the only
worthwhile idea is a thoroughly original one. Idea
Hunters know better. They understand that valuable
ideas are already out there, waiting to be found -
and not just in the usual places. Shows how to
expand your capacity to find and develop winning
business ideas Explains why ideas are a critical
asset for every manager and professional, not just
for those who do creative Reveals how to seek out
and select the ideas that best serve your purposes
and goals and define who you are, as a
professional Offers practical tips on how to
master the everyday habits of an Idea Hunter,
which include cultivating great conversations The
book is filled with illustrative accounts of
successful Idea Hunters and stories from thriving
idea companies. Warren Buffet, Walt Disney, Thomas
Edison, Mary Kay Ash, Twitter, and Pixar Animation
Studios are among the many profiled.
  The Ideas Book ,2017
  The Metaphysical Club Louis Menand,2002-04-10
The Metaphysical Club is the winner of the 2002
Pulitzer Prize for History. A national bestseller
and hugely ambitious, unmistakably brilliant
(Janet Maslin, New York Times) book about the
creation of modern American thought. The
Metaphysical Club was an informal group that met
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in Cambridge, Massachusetts, in 1872, to talk
about ideas. Its members included Oliver Wendell
Holmes Jr. future associate justice of the United
States Supreme Court; William James, the father of
modern American psychology; and Charles Sanders
Peirce, logician, scientist, and the founder of
semiotics. The Club was probably in existence for
about nine months. No records were kept. The one
thing we know that came out of it was an idea --
an idea about ideas. This book is the story of
that idea. Holmes, James, and Peirce all believed
that ideas are not things out there waiting to be
discovered but are tools people invent -- like
knives and forks and microchips -- to make their
way in the world. They thought that ideas are
produced not by individuals, but by groups of
individuals -- that ideas are social. They do not
develop according to some inner logic of their own
but are entirely dependent-- like germs -- on
their human carriers and environment. And they
thought that the survival of any idea deps not on
its immutability but on its adaptability. The
Metaphysical Club is written in the spirit of this
idea about ideas. It is not a history of
philosophy but an absorbing narrative about
personalities and social history, a story about
America. It begins with the Civil War and s in
1919 with Justice Holmes's dissenting opinion in
the case of U.S. v. Abrams-the basis for the
constitutional law of free speech. The first four
sections of the book focus on Holmes, James,
Peirce, and their intellectual heir, John Dewey.
The last section discusses some of the fundamental
twentieth-century ideas they are associated with.
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This is a book about a way of thinking that
changed American life.
  Ideas Against Ideocracy Mikhail
Epstein,2021-09-09 This groundbreaking work by one
of the world's foremost theoreticians of culture
and scholars of Russian philosophy gives for the
first time a systematic examination of the
development of Russian philosophy during the late
Soviet period. Countering the traditional view of
an intellectual wilderness under the Soviet
regime, Mikhail Epstein provides a comprehensive
account of Russian thought of the second half of
the 20th century that is highly sophisticated
without losing clarity. It provides new insights
into previously mostly ignored areas such as late-
Soviet Russian nationalism and Eurasianism,
religious thought, cosmism and esoterism, and
postmodernism and conceptualism. Epstein shows how
Russian philosophy has long been trapped in an
intellectual prison of its own making as it sought
to create its own utopia. However, he demonstrates
that it is time to reappraise Russian thought, now
freed from the bonds of Soviet totalitarianism and
ideocracy but nevertheless dangerously engaged
into new nationalist aspirations and metaphysical
radicalism. We are left with not only a new and
exciting interpretation of recent Russian
intellectual history, but also the opportunity to
rethink our own philosophical heritage.
  Where Do You Get Your Ideas? Fred
White,2012-11-05 Discover the Journal From Initial
Idea to Completed Story A wardrobe that leads to a
fantasy world...a rendition of Hamlet told by
Rosencrantz and Guildenstern...the life and times
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of the Wicked Witch of the West.... Just where do
successful writers get their ideas? Author Fred
White demystifies the creative process of idea
generation by breaking it down into six essential
stages: idea recognition, idea incubation,
outlining, research, drafting, and revision. In
Where Do You Get Your Ideas? you will learn: • How
to create, organize, and keep a writer's notebook.
• Where to look for ideas--in daily observations,
books, news articles, and magazines--and how to
recognize a story when you see one. • Techniques
for developing ideas into creative works of
fiction and non-fiction: free-associating,
listing, mapping, and collaging. • How to
transform a good idea into a great story, novel,
or memoir. With practical advice, techniques, and
exercises, plus 75 seminal ideas to jump-start
your creativity, Where Do You Get Your Ideas? will
pull back the curtain on the magic of idea
generation and reveal the wealth of writing
inspiration right in front of you.
  The Sociology of Educational Ideas Julia
Evetts,2017-05-08 This study, first published in
1973, examines the principles that lie behind
educational dilemmas, and helps to clarify the
difficulties of explanation, justification and
practical action in the educational system. The
author explores various key concepts in the
education process, such as Intelligence, Equal
Opportunity, Knowledge and Selection. She shows
that different and often contrasting
interpretations of these concepts imply certain
assumptions about the nature of man, the genesis
and knowledge, the education process and its



10

relation to society. This title will be of
interest to students of sociology and education.
  Greek and Roman Political Ideas Melissa
Lane,2014-05-01 What is politics? What are the
origins of political philosophy? What can we learn
from the Greeks and Romans? In Greek and Roman
Political Ideas, acclaimed classics scholar
Melissa Lane introduces the reader to the
foundations of Western political thought, from the
Greeks, who invented democracy, to the Romans, who
created a republic and then transformed it into an
empire. Tracing the origins of political
philosophy from Socrates to Cicero to Plutarch,
Lane reminds us that the birth of politics was as
much a story of individuals as ideas.
  The Flow of Management Ideas Stefan
Heusinkveld,Marlieke van Grinsven,Claudia
Groß,David Greatbatch,Timothy Clark,2021-06-10 The
widespread promotion of management ideas, their
regular inclusion in textbooks and business school
curricula and their use in organizational change
programs has engendered debates about the impact
of these ideas on management and organizational
practice. Based on analyses of managerial audience
members' activities and related meaning-making
prior to, during and after guru events with
leading management thinkers, this book sheds new
light on how management practitioners come to use
management ideas in the different relevant
contexts of their working lives. The authors argue
that a broader, more differentiated and more
dynamic view of managerial audiences is essential
in understanding the impact of management ideas as
well as the nature of contemporary managerial
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work. For scholars and students in organisation
studies, knowledge management and management
consultancy, as well as reflective management
practitioners.
  Bobby Cinema 20 Movie and Tv Show Plot Summary
Ideas! Bobby Cinema,2013-11-15 This well help
people show that we can pitch movie and tv
synopsis to producers and network president. Watch
it reject it, We can use this book here peoples
opinion and ask them if this belongs in the silver
screen or television
  The A-Z of Visual Ideas John Ingledew,2011-10-10
The A–Z of Visual Ideas explains the key ideas,
sources of inspiration and visual techniques that
have been used throughout design history. Showing
where ideas and inspiration come from, the book
provides numerous strategies to help unlock the
reader’s creativity. Using a dynamic and easy-to-
understand A–Z format, the book reveals techniques
that can be exploited to deliver ideas with
greater impact, each entry offering a different
starting point. Looking at everything from, Art to
Zeitgeist, Intuition and Instinct to Happy
Accidents and Hidden Messages, the book also
features a section explaining how to use the idea
or technique, providing readers with an infallible
‘tool kit’ of inspiration. Including hundreds of
inspirational quotes and packed with great
examples of advertising campaigns, posters, book
and magazine covers and illustrations, this is an
indispensable primer that shows design students
and professionals how to solve any creative brief.
  Writing Lesson Level 1--Ideas Thinking Chart
Richard Gentry, Ph.D.,Jan McNeel,
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M.A.Ed.,2014-02-01 Incorporate writing instruction
in your classroom as an essential element of
literacy development while implementing best
practices. Simplify the planning of writing
instruction and become familiar with the Common
Core State Standards of Writing.
  Aphorisms Concerning Ideas, Science, and the
Language of Science William Whewell,1840
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